From: I

Sent: Wednesday, 22 December 2021 4:43 pm

To: I
Subject: LGOIMA Request: || - Staff turnover

Kia ora_

Please find attached our response to your information request below.

Kind regards, | NN

Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 17 November 2021 4:05 PM

To: Communications <Communications@huttcity.govt.nz>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Staff turnover

Hi team,

Could you supply the number of resignations the council has received from employees for the years
2019, 2020, and 2021, broken down by quarter?

A response by 12pm Friday would be most appreciated.

Cheers,




HUT ITY Hutt City Council
30 Laings Road
e Private Bag 31912

Lower Hutt 5040
New Zealand

www.huttcity.govt.nz

T 04 570 6666
F 04 569 4290

22 December 2021

Téna koe-

Request for Information — Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
(LGOIMA) 1987

We refer to your email requesting information on the number of resignations the council has
received for the years 2019, 2020, and 2021, broken down by quarter.

The information you have requested is provided in the table below, for permanent staff:

Quarter 1 Quarter 2 Quarter 3 Quarter 4 Total
2019 30 29 19 22 100
2020 20 13 27 33 93
2021 25 37 40 18 120

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) may be published on the
Council’s website.

Naku noa, na

Information Services
Hutt City Council





